
Global systemically important banks indicators 
 

The Basel Committee on Banking Supervision (Basel Committee) has established a number 

of indicators that help determine whether a bank can be classified as a Global Systemically 

Important Bank, or G-SIB. Banks that meet the criteria are subject to additional supervisory 

requirements aimed at mitigating systemic risk in the financial system. ING reports these 

indicators every year to the Basel Committee (through DNB). We are also required to 

publish the main indicators on our external website. These are published in the Investor 

Relations section.  

 

The table below displays the 12 size indicators for ING Groep N.V. as at 31 December 2019. 

These size indicators are unaudited and based on the definitions included in the instructions 

of the Basel Committee. ING usually reports additional memorandum data as well. Under 

Covid pandemic related relaxation measures published by the Basel Committee these parts 

are not required this year. 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 


